STANLEY
FRESNO STATE COLLEGE

FRESNO 4, CALIFORNIA

January 11, 1957

Dr. H. B, Stengel
Department of Geology
University of Houston
Cullen Boulevard
Houston 4, Texas

Dear Dr., Stengel:

Clifton Q. Miller, who has applied for a position teaching geology
at this College, lists your neme as a reference.

I would very much appreciate your opinion of Miller, as a geology
student, as a person, as an assistant in your department, and your es-
timate of him for instructing students in the subject of petroleum geology.

Thank you in advance for your trouble.

Yours very truly,

George M. Stanley
Chairman, Geology Department
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